| :‘ Kodiak Kenai
Cable Company

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: FCC File No. I'TC-214-20100216-00082
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Kodiak-Kenai Cable Company, LLC (“KKCC”), hereby sutrenders the above-referenced
international Section 214 authorization, effective as of the date of this letter. As of 2016, it is not
clear why KKCC originally sought international Section 214 authority six years ago. KIKCC has no
customers and operates purely as a holding company. It does not provide, and has never provided,
any international telecommunications services to any customer. Consequently, KIKCC need not
comply with the requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 63.19.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact me by
telephone at 907-278-6100 or by e-mail at cslottee(@oldharbor.org.

WM
Carl Marrs

Director
Kodiak Kenai Cable Company, LLC

Respectfully submitted,

cc: David Krech
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